
If you are thinking about the holidays and 
decorating, please remember the following: 
No decorations in the common areas such 
as hallways, hallway door frames and 
common electrical outlets. 

It’s all about safety – not just the rule. 
Refer to your CPII Rules and Regulations for 
specifics.     
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